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KATE M. KIRKWOOD, Theas.

secretary’s report, 1895.
The past year has been an eventful one in the history of our Christian 

Endeavor Society, and while we have no great victories to report, yet 
we have no reason to be discouraged. The Society has been doing good 
work in many ways, and, we have reason to believe, is progressing ever 
onward and upward.

In the early part of the year we had an interesting lecture on “The 
Duty of Happiness” by Rev. Mr. Clark, of London. Besides this a 
number of other entertainments were held during the year.

The average attendance at the meetings has been fairly good during 
the year. Since September our meetings have been changed from 
Monday to Sunday evening ; this in many ways has been an improve­
ment, the attendance has increased, and an added interest in the meet­
ings has been shown by members as well as by those who are not 
members.

While we were pleased to have a number of our associate members 
and others come in as active members this year, ' yet we regret that a 
number of names have been withdrawn from our active membership 
roll, thus leaving us in members j ust about the same as at the end of 
last year, namely, 35 active and 20 associate. We trust that during . 
the coming year our numbers may be doubled, and that every mem­
ber will take a new and more active interest in the work that is being 
done for the Master, not forgetting our motto, “ For Christ and the 
Church.”

FLORENCE ANTHONY, Rec-Sec’y.
treasurer’s statement.
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